
 
 
Public Notice 
October 16, 2024 
 
Lochside Drive to close to southbound traffic for multi-week periods 
during watermain replacement  
 
Between October 21st and December 20th, there will be multi-week periods where southbound 
traffic on Lochside Drive will be closed to vehicles and cyclists due to the replacement of a 
critical watermain. This closure will be in place 24 hours per day, 7 days per week. Pedestrian 
access will continue, as well as access for local traffic through the surrounding neighbourhood. 
Driveways along Lochside within the work area will be accessible from the northbound traffic 
movement only. 
 
These closures will be communicated through signage, as well as Sidney.ca and social media. 
 
The replacement of the aging watermain on Lochside Drive will reduce the risk of watermain 
breaks, and also make the Town’s water system more resilient to seismic activity. 
 
The map below outlines detour routes during the closure period. 
 
Contact: 
Engineering Department 
Town of Sidney 
250-656-4502 
engineeringservices@sidney.ca 
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Image: Detour routes during Lochside Drive southbound closure 

 


